
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
BUDGET AND TAX RATE HEARING 

 

SUTTON COUNTY COMMISSIONER’S COURT  

The Sutton County Commissioner’s Court will be holding a Public Hearing reference to 
the 2023-2024 Budget and Certified Tax Roll on September 11, 2023, directly following 
the regularly scheduled Commissioner’s Court meeting which begins at 9:00 a.m. in the 

Annex Meeting Room, 300 E. Oak St., Sonora, Texas.  A copy of the 2023-2024 
Proposed Budget and Certified Tax Roll can be viewed on the Sutton County website at 

https://co.sutton.tx.us 

 

https://co.sutton.tx.us/

